INTRODUCING OUR 2024-2025 CONFIRMATION CLASS

Our 8th grade Confirmation Program began with an official Dedication during the service on
September 22. The four confirmation students were introduced and received their own
bible, which they will use throughout the year. Our guest leader, Paul Zachow, offered a
prayer for their journey. The class includes (left to right): Allyson Schlehlein, Tyson Blum,
Audrey Franke, and Reese Roehrig. Shandy Roehrig (far right) is facilitating the program.

This month, the class will be assisting with our church service on October 13. Their next
class session is on Sunday evening, October 27.

A big thank you to Jane Spalding who offered to 1
help our students learn about the Bible, its history,
and the stories within during their first class on
Sunday evening, September 29. Pictured are
Allyson, _}Reese, Jane, and Tyson.
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